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    St Patrick’s Day is almost upon us!  We trust this newsletter finds you well.  Our next meeting will be 

this Thursday, March 8th, 6:30 pm, at Fairview Christian Church.  All future meetings of MENA will be at 

Fairview Christian Church unless noted otherwise.  We hope you will come and be a part of your 

Association.      

   The Neighborhood meeting for February was on the 8that Meadowbrook Elementary School.  Minutes 

from the November meeting were read and accepted.  The treasury report was read and accepted.  The 

food drive for the February meeting went to St Charles Borromeo Food Pantry.       

   There was general discussion concerning meetings in 2018.  Also, an idea was brought up concerning 

the possibility of providing flower seeds to the residents of MENA with spring almost here and is being 

looked into by a resident.  And it was brought to the attention of a City Representative at the meeting 

that a section of sidewalk on Shady Lane in our neighborhood has been removed and needs to be 

replaced as it is a fall hazard.  The City will look into it.  If you have area of topics or speakers you would 

like to hear from or issues that need to be discussed concerning our neighborhood, contact us at the 

emails given in this newsletter or Face Book us.      

   The Association would like you to contact us with your names and email addresses for those who live 

within our boundaries, if you have not already.  With this information, we are able to send out local 

updates and the newsletter electronically to you on a timely basis.  If you would like to be on the list for 

electronic contact, please send the information to our Secretary, Theresa Byron, at her email address 

located at the end of this newsletter.  It would be appreciated. 

   MENA’S Newsletter is posted on Gladstone’s Website under their neighborhoods section.  You can 

find the latest newsletter there for your convenience.  We also have a Face Book page where the 

newsletter is posted.  Meadowbrook East Neighborhood Association is NOT a Homeowners’ 

Association.  There will NEVER be dues imposed on residents NOR will there be rules/restrictions 

imposed by MENA.  The Association is for residents to get to know one another and to be involved in 

each other’s lives and the life of our community.  Please be involved in your neighborhood.  



 
 

REMEMBER, OUR NEXT MEETING IS THURSDAY, MARCH 8th, 2018, 6:30 pm AT FAIRVIEW CHRISTIAN 

CHURCH.  Come be a part of your Neighborhood Association and bring a neighbor and some canned 

goods!    We hope to see you there.   

PRESIDENT-MIKE McDANIEL / 816-805-5471 / jhawkmc54@gmail.com 

VICE PRESIDENT-TERESA STRUB MOLINA/816-309-1176/ teresakc@hotmail.com 

SECRETARY/TREASURER-THERESA BYRON / 816-453-4004 / treeberry25@gmail.com 

BOARD MEMBER AT LARGE-DENISE BARR / 816-509-2610/ kibltik@sbcglobal.net 

BOARD MEMBER AT LARGE-BARBARA ISAACS/ 816-453-1615 / baihappyrock@aol.com 
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